
MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE PLATFORM COMMITTEE 
OF THE LIBERTARIAN PARTY OF NEW YORK 

HELD ON MONDAY, OCTOBER 7, 2024 ON THE ZOOM MEETING APP 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT 

Daniel Castello, Chair 
Andrew Kolstee, Secretary 
Erinn Rose Leatherman 
Jennifer O’Connor 
Robert Schuon 
Christopher Skelly 
Blay Tarnoff 

 
MEMBERS ABSENT 

Paul Grindle 
Christopher Olenski 
Richard Purtell 
Karyn Thompson 

 
The meeting was called to order at 7:35 p.m. by Daniel Castello, Chair. It was determined that 
quorum was present. 
 
Communications Director Christopher Skelly drafted the following survey question and 
presented ideas for distribution: “What specific New York state or local government actions are 
you most concerned about?” The question and an introduction were discussed. The question was 
revised as follows: “What New York state or local government issue(s) or action(s) are you most 
concerned about as a New York resident? Please be specific.” There was a discussion on the 
implementation of The Liberty Test, platforms to use to produce a podcast, and conducting a dry 
run through example topics. Robert Schuon demonstrated Open Broadcast Software (OBS). 
There was further testing and preparation for the podcast from the IT to the format. 
 
A meeting was scheduled for Monday, October 14, 2024 at 7:30 p.m. to test the technology for 
the podcast. The next regular meeting of the Platform Committee was scheduled for Wednesday, 
October 23, 2024 at 7:30 p.m. to do a dry run of the podcast. 
 
Motion by Christopher Skelly to adjourn was seconded by Rose Leatherman. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:55 p.m. 
 
Andrew Martin Kolstee 
Secretary of the Platform Committee 


